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De : peter.mcqueen@ville.montreal.qc.ca [mailto:peter.mcqueen@ville.montreal.qc.ca]  

Envoyé : 23 septembre 2016 10:45 

À : Cloutier, Caroline (BAPE) <Caroline.Cloutier@bape.gouv.qc.ca> 

Objet : Fwd: Tr : Re: The "NDG-Line" as an alternative to reach the Airport, rather than the Technoparc. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Steve Charters" <stevecharters@ndg.ca> 
Date: September 22, 2016 at 14:23:50 GMT-4 

Subject: Re: Tr : Re: The "NDG-Line" as an alternative to reach the Airport, rather than 
the Technoparc. 

Hi all, 

Peter, the Council will happily support your proposal through the transportation committee. We 
don't have the resources to crunch the numbers independently, but we respect your effort and 
expertise on this issue, and certainly feel that there should be better access to transit for NDG 
and all western Montreal neighbourhoods, so we support just about any initiative that would 
make that better.   

Steve 
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